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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Outdoor Patio Program

From: Bettina Schormann

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 12:14 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Davis, Julia <Julia.Davis@hamilton.ca>; Kerry Jarvi <kerry@downtownhamilton.org>; Locke
Street BIA <lockestreetshopsbia@gmail.com>; Holly Gibb; Mike Spitzig

Subject: Outdoor Patio Program

Hello,

With regard to the outdoor dining program both Bread Bar Locke and Bread Bar James have benefited from
having patios over the last two years. Both locations had revenue of approximately $100,000 from the patio
between June to October (we were locked down last spring April/May but would like to be open starting
April). We were also able to employ 2 additional staff.

The presence of the patio also brings a summer vibe to the street increasing the perception of value to the
customer.

We are in huge support of a permanent Out Door Dining program.
Warm Regards,

Bettina Schormann

Pastry Chef/Proprietor, Earth to Table: Bread Bar

Earth to Table: Bread Bar

258 Locke Street South | Hamilton, ON | L8P 4B9

14 James Street North | Hamilton, ON | L8R 2J9

105 Gordon Street | Guelph, ON | N1H 4H7
breadbar.ca
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good ingredients matter.




